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TENNIS COACHING SESSIONS 
YEAR 7-10 

 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Secondary students in Year 7-10 will be participating in tennis coaching sessions with Bernadette 
Cahill, tennis coach, during our timetabled sports lessons during Term 2. 
 
The coaching sessions will occur from Thursday 8 May 2025 to Thursday 12 June 2025, during 
Thursday afternoon sport at the Batlow Tennis Courts.  
 
Students will be supervised by teachers during the tennis sessions, and on the walk to and from the 
Batlow Tennis Courts. 
 
These coaching sessions are free of charge and funded by the Sporting Schools Grants. 
 
Please return the attached permission note to the office by Tuesday 6 May 2025. 

 
 

If you have any further questions, please contact Mr Ethan Kass at school on 6949 1208. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
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BATLOW TECHNOLOGY SCHOOL  
PERMISSION NOTE 

TENNIS COACHING SESSIONS 2025 
YEAR 7-10 

 
I give my child ___________________________________ in Year _________ permission to attend 
the tennis coaching sessions during Thursday afternoon sport at the Batlow Tennis Courts. 
 
 I understand my child will be supervised by teachers during the sessions, and on the walk to and 
from the Batlow Tennis Courts. 
 
 My child has the following medical conditions: allergies, medications required, of which you should 
be aware (e.g. asthma)  
 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Accident insurance information  

In the event of injury, no accident or medical insurance cover is provided by the NSW Government Treasury Managed Fund for students 

participating in school sporting activities, physical education lessons or any other school endorsed activity, unless there is a breach of duty of 

care by department or school staff. The NSW Department of Education is insured to meet the financial impact of any legal liabilities arising 

from its activities. It does not provide, nor has it ever provided, accident or medical insurance for students enrolled in government schools.  

Concussion management   

When a student enrolled in a government school is diagnosed with concussion, the principal must be advised in writing as soon as the 

diagnosis is confirmed. Students may only return to sport and physical activity once a medical clearance has been provided to the school 

and, if at a school sport event, to the supervising teacher. 

Any student that experiences a suspected concussion during a school-endorsed activity, will be removed from the activity and parents/carers 

will be advised that a medical follow-up is required. 

If medical clearance is not provided, the student cannot participate in vigorous or competitive school sport or physical activities for 21 days 

from the concussion date.  

 
 
Signed: ______________________________________________ Date: _______________________ 
    (Parent/Carer) 
 


